

January 19, 2017

John King J. Kings Food - Holtsville 700 Furrows Road Holtsville, NY 11742

Dear John,

Thank you *very much* for participating in our **Food Collection & Distribution Program** and donating your surplus perishable and non-perishable items to **Island Harvest**.

Our staff and volunteers will be **distributing your donation** within our network of more than 450 active registered member agencies throughout Nassau and Suffolk Counties including soup kitchens, food pantries, shelters, Head Start programs, senior centers and more. These agencies are a **vital resource** for 316,000 Long Islanders who are at-risk of hunger and living with food insecurity. Together, we support adults, children, seniors, people with disabilities, veterans and families of active duty personnel— helping to transition people from uncertainty to stability—bringing them out of hunger and poverty to a position of self-sufficiency and independence.

From saving carting costs to boosting staff morale, companies tell us that they benefit from donating to Island Harvest. As a result of the support you provide to those in need, good customer relations are engendered and a message is sent that you are an organization with strong values that supports the community where you do business.

You should be proud that you and your staff made the wise choice of donating your product in lieu of throwing it away. This important decision has truly touched the lives of so many this year.

THANK YOU AGAIN!

Sincerely,

Migdalia Otero, CFR

Vice President of Operations & Food Procurement

To comply with IRS regulations, no goods or services have been provided to you by our organization in consideration of your gift. Please retain a copy of this letter for your tax files. The tax value of your donation may be greater than your cost. Your tax professional can advise you.



